I’'m an Oregonian, a constituent of Barbara Smith-Warner.
I’'m a lifelong member of Oregon Tilth.
| can’t be there tomorrow to tell you in person, so I’'m writing this email note.

| support HB 2739.
| want protection for Oregon food - along with its producers and consumers. We all want and need
healthy food.

By now, most folks know that the additives and poisons used in generic agriculture are as bad as the
ways factory farms “raise” and kill animals.
Nonetheless, we need to make these things public often, and strongly - that’s why I’'m typing these

words right now.

HB 2739 is actually a healthcare bill — it’s needed for the health of all living species in Oregon, including
us.

| want you folks to take thoughtful, fierce, goodness-prompted action that's not guided by Big Ag’s
lobbyists/financial interests.

Thank you for doing good work.

Judith Arcana



